
September 20, 2023

 Cosel has announced the following models are going to be discontinued. 

1. Last Date of Order Processing
   Orders will be accepted through October 15, 2024.(JST)

2.Discontinued Models
  Table 2.1 shows the models to be discontinued. The discontinued models also include the parts
with options and modifications.
  There is no successor models for FCA series. Please be advised to place an order by the above
”last date of order processing”, if needed. 

3. Reason for Discontinuation
  The demand for FCA series has dropped and many components mounted in these products
 are no longer in production, which makes it difficult for Cosel to keep producing them.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact our local sales representatives.

Best Regards,

Isao Yasuda
Director of Sales
Cosel Co., Ltd.

Re: Notice of Product Discontinuation

Table 2.1 Discontinued Models

Series Discontinued Models Note

FCA series

FCA50F

No Successor ModelsFCA75F

FCA200F
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